
I write in connection to your recent freedom of information request received by the Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner (OPCC) on 10 July 2014. 
We only hold information relating to the OPCC and its predecessor West Yorkshire Police Authority. 
If your request is intended for West Yorkshire Police, please contact 
foi@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I can confirm that the organisation Common Purpose was used by West Yorkshire Police Authority in 
2004 and 2008. 
For your information, I have attached a previous freedom of information request which was 
disclosed in 2009. No other contact or payments have been provided to Common Purpose since 
January 2008. 
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